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World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020. 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to be taking part in World Book Day again this year. It is a 
fantastic opportunity to celebrate a love of reading and a time to share a love of 
books.  
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th of March and would love 
the children to come into school dressed up as their favourite book character and 
for them to bring their favourite book to school with them. Throughout the day 
the children will have the chance to share their costumes and their books with 
their teachers and friends.   If you have any concerns about sourcing a costume for 
this day, please speak to your class teacher. 
 

It would also be lovely for the children to hear a range of stories on this day. If you 
or a family member would be happy to read your favourite story to a small group 
of children, please let your class teacher know as soon as possible. This will take 
place from 9.10am –9.30am on Thursday 5th March. 
 
At the end of the day your child will receive a book token which they can spend in 
most book shops. This voucher can be used to buy a special World Book Day book 
or it can be put towards a book of their choice.  Please keep an eye out for these 
vouchers in book bags.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
Miss Freeman, Miss Kirby & Mrs Parry 
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